
PHSS Pac Meetings March and April 2017, 7pm 

 

In Attendance: Nadine Gough, Adrian Pendergast, Heather Jones, Brenda Cadwallader, Dianna Brown, 

Eddy Lagrosse, Cynthia Stagg. 

Communications: CCCU Statements 

Old Business: In March Pac talked about having Naloxone kits in the school and fentanyl, also about staff 

having training. 

Letter from Mr. Bae’s Physics 12 class for $500.00 for a trip to Vancouver. 

Letter from Ms. Gordon looking for money towards fencing, fencing cost $1462.00. 

 

Treasures Report: 

CCCU Gaming Account $2400.00 

CCCU PAC Account $1800.00 

Paid $500.00 for Mr. Bae’s Physic 12 Class trip to Vancouver from Gaming account. Motioned by Brenda 

Cadwallader, 2nd by Cynthia all in favor. 

Will pay $700.00 towards Ms. Gordon’s fencing costs from the CCCU Pac Account. Motioned by Nadine 

Gough 2nd Brenda Cadwallader, all in favor.  

Will also pay for appreciation lunch for the staff, roughly $400.00 also from CCCU PAC Account. 

Still to pay money towards Year End Awards. 

 

Principals Report: 

Government will pay $50.00 per student for Supplies in the school, PHSS will receive $14,000.00. 

PHSS will use it for technology, new computers, would like to see library changed into a learning 

commons. 

All classrooms have full time teachers. 

Next year there will be a barbeque night for meet the teacher night instead of in the library.  

 

Trustee’s Report: no trustees available. 

 

DPAC Report:  

PHSS will receive some money from DPAC, DPAC is looking for ideas from PAC.  

 

Once around: Eddy Lagrosse reported on a presentation on Autism and Limited Ability/Invisible 

Awareness in the Social Justice Class. He reported that it went very well. 

April 23 at 10:00am there is a walk for Autism starting at the Welcome to Port Hardy Sign. 

 

Next PAC Meeting May 18,2017 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8:15pm 

 

 

 

 



  


